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4 on list for deputy fire officer’s job 

By Bryan Dunthorne 
 

Sheffield’s new deputy Chief Fire Officer will be chosen at a special meeting of the Fire 
Brigade Committee next Monday. 

 

The committee will interview four candidates for the post left vacant by the promotion of 
Mr. Stanley Lambert to the post of Chief Fire Officer, following the death of Mr. Ben Jones. 

 

The short list selected from a large number of applicants comprises: 

 
Divisional Officer J. Brannan of Sheffield Fire Brigade Fire Prevention Department; 

Assistant Chief Officer R. A. Hayley of the Staffs Fire Brigade; Divisional Officer H. J. 

Marden of Worcester City and County Fire Brigade; and Divisional Officer F. Peel of 
Sheffield Fire Brigade. 


